
 
 
 
 
 

 Email:  official@guamairport.net 

 

 
 

THE FOLLOWING JOB ANNOUNCEMENT 
IS AMENDED TO READ AS FOLLOWS: 

 
 

The announcement described below: 
 

Announcement #:  028-23 
 

Position:  Systems Programmer 
 

Date Announced:  May 19, 2023 
 

Date Closed:   June 02, 2023 
 
is amended to read as follows: 
 

Date Closed:  June 08, 2023 
 
instead of: 
 

Date Closed:   June 02, 2023 
 
 
For further information, please contact our Personnel Office at 646-0300. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

JOHN M. QUINATA 
Executive Manager 

 
 
WE ARE AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER.  THERE SHALL BE NO DISCRIMINATION 
IN EMPLOYMENT AGAINST ANY PERSON ON THE BASIS OR RACE, COLOR, SEX, 
RELIGION, NATIONAL ORIGIN, AGE, CREED, MARITAL STATUS, DISABILITY, OR 
POLITICAL AFFILIATION, EXCEPT FOR BONA FIDE OCCUPATIONAL QUALIFICATIONS 

OR LEGAL REQUIREMENTS. 
 


